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March 15, 1995 

 

 

Eljay B. Bowron, Director 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, NW 

Washington, D.C.  20223 

 

Dear Director Bowron: 

 

Thank you for making time in your schedule to meet with the board members of the 

Assassination Records Review Board last week.  It was a pleasure to meet with you and staff 

from your agency who are involved in implementing the legislation that created the Review 

Board and mandated the creation of the John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection. 

 

On behalf of the Review Board, I also wish to express our deep appreciation for your 

expression of support for the Review Board's work and willingness to assist us in the future.  

The Secret Service's cooperation will be very important to the Review Board's successful 

completion of the task set for us by Congress.  We also greatly appreciate all of the assistance 

provided by Donald Persinette of the Office of General Counsel in  making the arrangements for 

our meeting.   

 

The Review Board found it extremely useful to meet with you and your staff in what we 

believe was a mutually beneficial exchange of views.  The board members and the Review 

Board staff look forward to working closely with the Secret Service to identify and place in the  

John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection at the National Archives all assassination 

records that your agency may have or have generated.  If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to give me a call at 724-0088.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

 



 


